
 
 

 

April 28, 2021 

  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                                 The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair                                                                                        Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations                                      House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515                                                           Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for New Haven County, CT, Town of Wolcott--Fixed Network Equipment (FNE) 

upgrade for fiscal year 2022. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Wolcott Police Department, located at 225 Nichols Road, 

Wolcott, CT 06716. 

The funding would be used for an upgrade of the existing dispatch console and radio system legacy components 

while reusing existing components that are still supportable and repairable. The town will leverage its existing 

investment in a Motorola system which will reduce the overall cost of migration to Motorola’s Astro® 25 IP 

simulcast system platform. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jahana Hayes 

Member of Congress 


